ABOUT THE PROJECT - T
The Arizona Department of Transportation 3

(ADOT) has identified a network of publicly
accessible electric vehicle fast-charging
stations along Interstate highways in Arizona.
Funded by the federal National Electric
Vehicle Infrastructure (NEVI) Program

and guided by significant stakeholder and
public input, the goal is to build a resilient,
equitable, accessible and reliable network
statewide.
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ADOT is updating the plan in 2024 with
new proposed station locations on state
highways. Learn more at our upcoming T ot regoseipen
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0000p ATTEND OUR VIRTUAL MEETING OR VISIT OUR WEBSITE TO LEARN MORE

ADOT STATEWIDE VIRTUAL MEETING CAN’T ATTEND THE MEETING?
Learn about the plan update from project staff, what’s Scan the QR code here or visit our website

next for implementation and ask questions. at AZDOT.gov/EVPIlan to learn more, view
recordings of previous events and provide your

JOIN OUR ZOOM WEBINAR ON comments through Wednesday, July 17.
Wed nesday, July 10’ 6 p.m. You can also contact us at:
Email: AZEVPlan@azdot.gov
Phone: (800) 915-4301

Mail: ADOT EV Plan
1655 W. Jackson St. MD126F
Phoenix, AZ 85007

To sign up, scan the QR code or visit
azdot.gov/EVmeeting to register. You
will receive an email confirmation with

your link to attend.
Spanish interpreters will be available.

Federal ID: MPD-E(022)

Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other nondiscrimination laws and authorities,
the Arizona Department of Transportation (ADOT) does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability.
Persons that require a reasonable accommodation based on language or disability should contact Nancy Becerra at (623) 695-7411 or
NGBecerra@azdot.gov. Requests should be made as early as possible to ensure the State has an opportunity to address the accommodation.

DE c6 cac dich vu hodc ban sao duwdi mot dang thirc hodc ngdn ngir khéac, xin lién lac Nancy Becerra tai 855.712.8530, ngbecerra@azdot.gov,
ho&c dén viéng trang mang AZDOT.gov/EVPIan.

MFERRBHE —BERBAHESHIE AL, FFEE 855.712.8530, ngbecerra@azdot.gov Bii#& Nancy Becerra 5 2i2|% AZDOT.gov/
EVPIan.
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